
Steve, 
 
We would like to request a postponement on 2502 Parkview.  We are preparing new development plans 
that include keeping most of the right side and front of the house.  Once we get the plans ready I will 
send them over to you for your review. 
 
Thanks again and I look forward to working with you. 
 
Best regards, 
Barry 
 


